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SWB’S MAIN OFFICE 

WILL CLOSE AT 4 PM 

DURE TO PARADE RESTRICTIONS 

 

The Sewerage and Water Board's Main Administration Building at 625 St. Joseph St., along with the 
Customer Service Lobby and Customer Phone Center, will close at 4 p.m. each day this week and next 
Monday due to parking, traffic and transit restrictions for Mardi Gras parades in the area. 

The building and customer service offices will open each day at 8 a.m., as usual, but will close one hour 
earlier than normal. 

S&WB offices are closed Mardi Gras Day. 

 
 
 
 

 


